
OKOBOJI PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR LAKESHORE LANDSCAPING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Zoning Commission for the City of Okoboji, 

Iowa will conduct a public hearing on September 4, 2018 at 5:30 PM in the Okoboji City Hall to 

consider an application for a Conditional Use Permit submitted by Rick and Valerie Sampson, 

owners of Lot 18 of Haywards Bay in the City of Okoboji, Iowa commonly known as 5503 

Lakeshore Drive. 

 

Mr. and Mrs. Sampson are requesting a conditional use permit in accordance with the 

City of Okoboji’s Landscaping of Lakeshore Property which under Article XII, Section 7.6 

conditional use permit is required when applying for Lakeshore Landscaping Permit.  

 

Any party of interest may appear at the hearing or by legal counsel to express their views 

either in support of or against the granting of the conditional use permit. Written comments shall 

be delivered or mailed to the office of the City Administrator not later than 4:00 P.M. on the 

above date.  

 

 

 

 

Michael Meyers 

City Administrator / City Clerk 

City of Okoboji 


